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28th ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE NRBHSS 
 
 

 
Kuujjuaq, June 27, 2022 – The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services 
(NRBHSS) will hold their 28th annual general meeting in Kuujjuaq on June 28-29, 2022 at 
Kativik Town Hall. 
 
Annual activity reports will be presented by each department of the NRBHSS, as well as by 
the two health centres: the Inuulitsivik Health Centre (IHC) and the Ungava Tulattavik Health 
Centre (UTHC). 
 
The past couple of years prevented the standard procedure of accommodating the AGM due 
to the pandemic. The recent lifting of measures will now allow for the population to attend the 
meeting and it will be broadcast live for listening, across the region over TNI Radio (94.1). 
 
“It is reassuring to know and share with everyone that important events such as this are getting 
back on track. As momentum is gained, we look forward to seeing a safe return to the norm 
and having all involved be able to focus on their duties in a less cumbersome setting.” stated 
Minnie Grey, Executive Director of the NRBHSS             
 
 
 
The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services is a public agency created in 1978 
under the James Bay and Northern Quebec Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire 
Quebec territory located north of the 55th parallel in terms of the provision of health and social 
services for the inhabitants of the 14 communities. 
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